

Message

From: psmatthancock [/O=EXCHANGELABS/OU=EXCHANGE ADMINISTRATIVE GROUP (FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=8DDDC7F87798480280E3A7AA57CB8D62-PSMATTHANCO]
Sent: 18/05/2020 10:35:27 AM
To: Bright, Charlotte [/o=ExchangeLabs/ou=Exchange Administrative Group (FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/cn=Recipients/cn=cb7df372c4bd4f0f85248d9c89546e68-CBright]; Eltringham, Sophie [/o=ExchangeLabs/ou=Exchange Administrative Group (FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/cn=Recipients/cn=af7e772ee3ff4c1d97aa3da85cc31284-SEltring]; NR [/o=ExchangeLabs/ou=Exchange Administrative Group (FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/cn=Recipients/cn=fcfe1a1a88cd4561a394d781e263e082-NR]; Dyson, Ben [/o=ExchangeLabs/ou=Exchange Administrative Group (FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/cn=Recipients/cn=f4ef4adb38f04644a7d2807064e4f86b-BDyson1]; harpreet.sood@nhs.uk; Sanders, Anna [/o=ExchangeLabs/ou=Exchange Administrative Group (FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/cn=Recipients/cn=b6bd978ad70c4afa8750497963e07915-ASanders1]; Dyson, Ben [/o=ExchangeLabs/ou=Exchange Administrative Group (FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/cn=Recipients/cn=f4ef4adb38f04644a7d2807064e4f86b-BDyson1]
CC: Senior Copylist [/o=ExchangeLabs/ou=Exchange Administrative Group (FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/cn=Recipients/cn=45360eff9fa2467d8fead1fe51e67238-NEWSeniorCo]
Subject: Four Nations Call readout - 13 March 2020

Hi All,

Apologies for the delay in sharing, please find read out from last week's DA call below:

Attendees: SofS, Vaughan Gething, Jeane Freeman, Robin Swann, (and others joined via zoom)

- There was a discussion on Test and Trace, SofS provided an update and noted the Apple and Google product review is underway. JF noted it would be helpful to understand what the review involves and its conclusions.
Action: Testing team to share these with DA's once we reach this stage
- There was a discussion on the joint biosecurity centre, SofS noted standing this up quite quickly and the importance of bringing together the intelligence and response systems in order to quickly bring flair ups to the relevant authorities when action needs to be taken.
- SofS noted content for the biosecurity centre to be UK wide, and the importance of getting information across borders.
- There was a brief discussion on PPE funding. SofS noted the proposal is now with the Scotland office for consideration.
- There was a discussion on public messaging and a need to be cohesive with messaging across all four nations. JF noted some practical issues coming out as a consequence e.g. navigating lockdown for employees in Scotland and their England based employers.
- JF made a request to reset the relationship between the English and Scottish administrations regarding Covid-19 handling. All on the call agreed they are keen to ensure they can have conversations and share information in confidence and trust going forwards. **Action: SofS PO to update No.10 (Done)**

Sophie/Charlotte - the next meeting is now in the diary for tomorrow evening. We agreed Test and Trace will remain a standing item, I have also asked the DA offices if there is anything they would like to include on the agenda I will keep you updated on what they come back with. Please can you share briefing by 12pm tomorrow.

Best wishes